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THE JOHNS HOPKINS UNIVERSITY
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WASHINGTON AND MONUMENT STREETS
BALTIMORE, MD.

LEWIS H. WEED, DEAN
WILBURT C. DAVISON, AssISTANT DEAN }
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May 14, 1925.

Dr. Harvey Cushing,
Surgeon-in-Chief,

Peter Bent Brigham Hospital,
Boston 17, Mass.

Dear Dr. Cushing:

I suppose you are bothered with numerous letters
of congratulation on your biography of Osler, but I should
like to add a word of sincere thanks for doing it so
splendidly. You have portrayed so exactly the conditions
in 1913-1916 that, as I read, I lived over again those
years; the complacent period from 1913 to 1914, and the
terrific rush, with Sir William always on the move, from
1914 to 1916. The volumes are so fascinating that I
have neglected all other reading for the past few days
and look forward to re-reading them when I go abroad at
the end of the month.

The May number of the Bulletin had already gone
to press, so that I was unable to insert a notice in that
number, but there will be a preliminary review in the June
number and a more complete one later.

Thanking you again for this great contribution
to all of us who loved Sir William and Lady O,

Yours sincerely,

WCD.HIS
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